
Board of Director’s Opening 

Lynn Cook, who served on the Board of Directors for Christian Valley Park, 

CSD for 26 years has resigned.  His past service to our community is 

greatly appreciated.  The district is looking for a qualified person who can 

fill the remainder of Lynn’s term which expires December 2022.  The 

qualifications are:  

 

 
 

The commitment is one monthly meeting on the evening of the second 

Tuesday, with occasional special meetings.  If interested in serving the 

community in this capacity, please submit a letter of interest to Don Elias,  

General Manager by November 3rd, 2021 at:  

 

1. US Citizenship 

2. Voter Registration in Placer County 

3. Residency within the district’s boundaries 

 

don@christianvalley.org 

or 

Christian Valley Park, CSD 

P.O. Box 6857  

Auburn, CA  65604 


